
Find Lucky's treasure and win big! 
Issued: Feb. 25, 2021 
 
Lucky the Leprechaun has hidden some of his treasure in various Downtown 
Tinley businesses and needs your help to find it! 
  
Starting Monday, March 1, find the green cauldron in the window of each 
participating business and use the official game form to note the treasure 
that Lucky has hidden in each one. If you get them all right, Lucky just might 
pick you as the winner! 
  
Completed cards are due by March 18 and can be dropped off at the Tinley 
Park Chamber of Commerce, 17316 S. Oak Park Ave., or Tinley Park Village 
Hall, 16250 S. Oak Park Ave. Participants also can email their completed 
forms to the Marketing Department at mktg@tinleypark.org. 
  
Please only send one entry per person. Winners will be contacted after 
March 22. 

https://cms6.revize.com/revize/tinleypark/document_center/News%20and%20Events/2021%20Treasure%20Hunt%20Fillable.pdf
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